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Food Bank Pick-up Procedure 

 

Due to inclement weather concerns, Kent Food Bank now follows the following 

procedure for pickup. 

 

• This is a no contact drive thru pickup procedure. 

• Please do not arrive before 10 a.m. 

• Please stay in line. 

• When it is your turn, drive your car to the pick-up area.  

• You may ONLY exit your vehicle when the volunteer indicates that you may 

do so. Masks are required once you exit your car. 

• Take the bag from the table and return to your car.  

• Please complete this process as promptly as possible as other food bank 

members may be waiting for their turn.  

• Please do not ask the volunteers for specific items other than those 

provided. Kent Food Bank cannot fulfill personal requests at this time. 

 


